
A MESSAGE FROM MRS PETERSEN
The students of Spring Ridge Elementary continue to amaze me with their desire
and enthusiasm to learn. They are focused on learning and giving their best
efforts. Parents, thank you for emphasizing the importance of school by helping
your child view themselves as responsible learners. As I have mentioned before,
parent support continues to be one of the greatest assets of the Spring Ridge
Community.

Improvement in literacy and math skills will be the focus of our School
Improvement this year. The Spring Ridge staff has developed action plans in these
areas through the continuation of effective implementation of the Wonders
reading curriculum, as well as through a strong Writer’s Workshop and a solid
math block. As a part of our action plans, teachers will spend time during the
September 28 and October 20 Staff Development Days really honing in on the new
reading/language arts standards as well as effective small group reading
instruction to meet the individual needs of learners. We will also be analyzing data
to plan targeted lessons to meet the individual needs of students during
intervention and enrichment times each day. Thank you to all of you for your
support in helping your child(ren) become strong readers, writers, critical thinkers,
and problem solvers!
 

 Laurinda Petersen

 Spring Ridge Principal
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Picture Retakes
Picture retake day is Friday, October 27th. If you want your child to have their

pictures retaken, they will need to return their old pictures on retake day. Please also
fill out the picture retake form and send it with your child that day. Students who

were absent on Picture Day will also have their picture taken on retake day.

 Its Spooky Time!
The Halloween parade will be held on Tuesday, October 31 at 2:15 PM. Remember: no
face make-up, hair dye/spray or toy weapons will be permitted as part of the costumes.

The Halloween Parade will be followed by Halloween Parties for students in the
classroom. (The Halloween parade will start outside on the blacktop of the 2nd through
5th playground and will go east along the north sidewalk of the staff parking lot. It will
continue south on 178th Street and then will turn west and head up the front drive of

the school to the front doors of the school building.)

October 4 - 2nd Grade Field Trip to Arbor Day Farm
October 12 - Author Visit - Jerry Pallotta
October 16 - PTO Meeting, 7:00 PM
October 19 - Health Screenings
October 20 - NO SCHOOL-Teacher In-Service
October 25 & 26 – 5th Grade Outdoor Ed.
October 27 - Picture Retakes
October 27 - Kindergarten Field Trip to Schramm
October 27 – Report Cards Go Home with Students
October 31 - Halloween Parade/Parties 2:15 PM
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During the week of January 22nd, we ask that parents go online to register
kindergarten students for the 2023-24 school year. We will then use this
registration info to invite kindergarten parents to a Parent Kindergarten
Round-Up Meeting on Monday, April 1st at 6 PM. Kindergarten Round-Up
will be held on Friday, April 5th from 9-11 AM. Current kindergarten
students will not have school on Friday, April 5th

KINDERGARTEN ROUND-UP 
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EPS Text Messages
In an effort to ensure the timely communication

of important information, EPS utilizes text
messaging to communicate with families. As part

of this process, EPS families interested in
receiving text messages must opt-in by texting

“Yes” to 67587. Doing so will provide the
permission we are required to secure in order to
send text messages to your mobile device. Once
you have sent “Yes” to 67587, you will receive a

text confirming your participation.

Project SEARCH Business Advisory Council
Project SEARCH, an EPS partner program serving young adults

with disabilities, is seeking additional businesses to be part of the
“Project SEARCH Business Advisory Council”. The goal of the
Business Advisory Council is to increase overall employment
opportunities for Project SEARCH interns by networking and

promoting the goal of competitive employment for people with
disabilities. If your business is interested in participating or you

would like to learn more, please contact Andrea Street at
astreet@epsne.org.

Elkhorn Sounds of Excellence Marching Band
Invitational 2023 is a joint effort of the three

high schools in the Elkhorn Public Schools
district. It is a celebration of high achievement
in marching band and features performances

from EHS, ENHS, and ESHS bands!

SAVE THE DATE
EPS presents “Effects of Social Media on Student
Mental Health”, an educational panel for parents.

Stay tuned for additional details. 

Community Resources
Community organizations exist that serve Elkhorn families in
need of additional support and assistance. Review this linked
flyer for additional information or contact your child’s school

counselor for assistance.

mailto:astreet@epsne.org
https://www.facebook.com/events/615245290768710/?__cft__[0]=AZW-mCc11qVg4HeXmw7vwXDXtkDP3ezFiPuNEUh-zUSi_GsAivD8sY7GWzwluSm3Gh1y3xFrKIgZHboPkJFpQtmtBhDKo0zUenNAccF7nZpr6NADv9wNRAjc9n6-oKQjiTpKdoZCPsuBiIttvHCKpOjPX-C-5gMCFR94qgy4WhmTZHbJVjgBU6ygWSfMxguZi2w&__tn__=-UK-R
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1bOTahnOpbR3vYAUugjbQatgRACIgdO-N/view?usp=sharing
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Check out the most recent issue of
the Elkhorn Express, featuring
first day of school photos, by

clicking here.
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https://drive.google.com/file/d/1fmEvgka_CI_PdEIMT4VIEqPcjI9FpkI8/view?pli=1
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LINKS 

The Spring Ridge Review is a monthly newsletter published by the staff and volunteers of
Spring Ridge Elementary School, Elkhorn Public Schools in Omaha, Nebraska.  

Address
17830 Shadow Ridge Drive Elkhorn, NE 68130

Principal
Laurinda Petersen

lpetersen@epsne.org
Secretary

Muriel Manske
mmanske@epsne.org
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https://springridgepto.com/portal-home/
https://www.facebook.com/springridgepto
https://springridgepto.com/
https://togetheragreatergood.com/
mailto:contact@springridgepto.com

